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BELONGING, BELIEVING, SUCCEEDING TOGETHER 

‘I have come that you may have life, and have it to the full.’ (John 10:10) 
 

Welcome to EYFS & Key Stage One. There will be lots of great learning opportunities to 

enjoy this half term. We hope you find this newsletter informative. If you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teachers. 

 
This term in we are beginning our History theme in 

which we will explore the question: 

What happened at the Great Fire of London? 
 

   

We will be learning about the timeline of events, 

building up to the Great Fire of London, composing a 

report of the event and look at similarities and 

differences between life in different periods.  
 

 

In English we will be learning about Fairy 

Tales, Traditional rhymes & Nursery Rhymes. 

Our core texts are Cinderella, Snow white and 

a range of rhymes. 

We will create own versions of Fairy Tales & 

Nursery Rhymes. 
 

 

      Maths this half term, will focus on 

EYFS:  Matching, sorting and comparing 

 Measure & Pattern 

Y1/2: Place Value within 20. 

         Addition and subtraction within 20. 

 

In Science, we will be investigating the  

Uses of Everyday Materials. 

 

 
We will work scientifically to investigate 

The Physical Properties of Everyday Materials. 

 

In Computing we will be Grouping Data. 

           
In PE, we will be doing:  

EYFS: nursery rhymes in dance & Fundamental 

Movement Skills in games. 

Y1/2: Assessing fundamental movement skills 

and Rolling a Ball.   

Our PE lessons will take place on: 

Monday & Thursday 

Please can hair be tied back. 

 

In Music lessons, we will be exploring musical 

elements of pitch, rhythm, beat and pulse 

through assorted songs. 

 

In Art, we will work with assorted paints and 

drawing materials to develop our painting and 

drawing skills.  
 

 
 

 

     Our SCARF PSHE theme this 

half term is all about “Me and my 

relationships.” 

 

In RE this half term our unit will be: 

EYFS “Listening to the stories Jesus heard.” 

Y1/2 “The Bible – why is it such a special 

book?” 

 

         Key dates this half term 

Forest School Armoury Day 10th September  

Hornby Castle Trip 25th September  

 

       How can I help at home?    

EYFS: Keywords, phonics sheets & daily 

reading (more information to follow) 

KS1: Reading daily, number facts 

flashcards (more information to follow) 

 

Autumn 1 Homework Challenge 

To create a castle, using ideas from what we 

are learning in school. Any materials can be 

used (junk modelling, clay, cake, lego, sticks 

etc) 

To be brought into school on 21st October 

 

Many thanks once again for all your continued 

support.  
Mrs Mather and Mrs Browne 


